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As a professor of public health who studies health systems, I urge your support of HB 

4130. Corporatization of health care turns health care into a profit-making tool at the 

direct expense of patient needs. Every other high-income nation in the world has 

recognized that the private profit motive in health care needs to be minimized, if not 

eliminated. Research demonstrates privatization harms patient outcomes and 

provider experience, while driving higher health care costs. Please support HB 4130. 


